

**National Health Programmes****Term Examination****January 2020****Time - 3 Hour****MM-70**

The question paper contains 2 printed pages.

Q. 1. Write Short Notes on Following Program

(6X5 = 30 Marks)

- a) Immunization Schedule
- b) Ayushman Bharat
- c) Rashtriya Kishore Swasthya Karyakaram
- d) Government Efforts to control Tobacco Control in India
- e) Discuss opportunistic screening under NPCDCS
- f) Role of ASHA in NRHM

Attempt Any 2 Questions from Q.2 to Q.4

Q.2 Discuss the planning process for state PIP under National Health Mission

10 marks

Q. 3 'Killer Diarrhea', a disease most prevalent amongst young children, is known to rob its young victims of critical nutrients from their body, resulting in extreme dehydration and eventual death. Many families, living in slums and other backward areas are usually helpless in the face of this disease as they are either unaware of the dire consequences or are unable to find a cure in time to save their child. The parents of 18-month-old Sandeep, resorted to rigorous prayers to God as for them, there was no other way to save their infant son's life. Their child had been suffering for three days without any signs of recovery, leaving them with no hope for his survival

What are the government schemes available for the management of low birth weight in children?

10 Marks

Q.4 Discuss the diagnostic algorithm for Tuberculosis under National Elimination framework for Tuberculosis

10 Marks

Q. 5 Lalita lives in a small village in the mountains of western Ghats where she and her husband grow wheat on a small plot of land. Their land does not produce enough to feed their 3 children, so several time each year Lalita's husband, goes off with other men from the village to work at the factory outside the village. Lalita was pregnant with their fourth children but neither she was taking nutritional diet nor she was able to go to health centres for regular check up as the nearest health center was 7 miles away from the village and village level ASHA worker was also not functional in the village. When it was time for her to give birth, she started bleeding profusely, she could not reach the health center and lost her baby while travelling to Health center.

Q. 1 Why did Lalita lost her baby?

5 Marks

Q.2 What are the main factors leading to her death?

5 Marks

Q.3 As a program manager, can you suggest the five existing government programs/interventions that could improve the health?

10 Marks

